
DOVER PTO FEBRUARY 2020 NEWSLETTER View this email in your browser

Curriculum Enrichment

It has been a busy and exciting 2020 so far
with over 8 different Curriculum Enrichment
programs visiting Chickering this past month!
 
In February, Curriculum Enrichment will
welcome to Chickering the following
programs and visitors:

New England Sci-Tech will conduct a

hands-on workshop with 4th grade in
which students will solder circuit boards
to make cool electronic gadgets that
light up.

Poet Ted Scheu will help 4th graders find
their voices through poetry in a dynamic
3-day workshop.
Audubon naturalists will conduct
interactive nature programs with our
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3rd graders.

These programs are all made possible by the
generous funding provided by you and the
Dover PTO!

To learn more about CE at Chickering, please
visit:
http://www.doverpto.org/curriculum-
enrichment
 
- Ellie Beasley and Peggy Gemelli
Curriculum Enrichment Chairs
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Books from the Heart

Books from the Heart is coming Feb 12-13:
This annual PTO-sponsored event allows students to acknowledge a
special teacher, administrator, or specialist by purchasing a book for
the school library in their honor. The children love to pick out special
books for their teachers and enjoy coming across them in the library
for years to come.

How it Works: During school on Feb 12 & 13 parent volunteers will
help your child select a book & complete a personalized bookplate.
Books are available for $20 each.

To Participate: Complete the online form by February 7th.  For more
information, please contact Leslie Godfrey-Schutte
(lesgs@comcast.net) or Amie Glick (ahestbeck@hotmail.com). 
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Chickering Science Fair

The 6th annual Chickering Science Fair will take place on Saturday,
March 21, 2019 from 10:00 AM - 11:30 AM in the Chickering Cafeteria.
The Science Fair is an optional, fun and fantastic event with the goal
to inspire the minds of our students with science and engineering. Set
up will take place from 10:00 AM - 10:30 AM and project viewing will
begin at 10:30 AM.  Visitors are invited to attend between 10:30 and
11:30 to view projects and complete the Science Quest.

Students from any grade can enter a project in the fair and all work
should be done by the student.  However, parents are encouraged to
guide their child with the project, especially in using the Scientific
Method. 

To learn more about the Science Fair or for your student to complete
the online registration form, please visit: 



https://sites.google.com/view/chickering-science-fair

If you think your student might be interested in the fair but not ready to
register yet, please include your info in the form and just skip the
project type question and you will be added to our email list where we
will send out project suggestions, videos, links and tips a couple times
a week up to the fair.  

Fundraising

Help our Children Grow... Sponsor our FUN on the Farm Event
Today!

We are getting excited for our April event and will begin selling tickets
after we get back from February break!  We hope you’ve marked your

calendar for April 4th at Powisset Farm.

Please consider supporting the PTO and sponsoring our event
today.  The more sponsorships we are able to collect now will help us
to center the April event on FUN and less on Fundraising!

All levels of support will make a difference.  

To Sponsor our event, visit: www.doverpto.org/funonthefarm2020

Questions or want to get involved? Please contact Jackie Taylor at
fundraising@doverpto.org. 
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